

Head Teacher: Assistant Head Teachers: Mrs S Thorpe Mrs S Farrow Mrs N Watson Mrs V Wales Mr M Cuthbertson Fakenham Avenue Middlesbrough TS5 4QQ

Tel: 01642 817713 Fax: 01642 828621 Email: whinneybanks@mcschools.org.uk

Dear Parents & Carers,

We just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for all your hard work over, not only the last 3 weeks, but over the last 10 months during the pandemic.

Times are tough and many of you are currently facing the prospect of home-schooling one or several children whilst also carrying on with your life, working and looking after a family. It is hard & we can sympathise with what you are going through as the many parents on the Whinney Banks staff are experiencing the same difficulties you are.

Despite the challenge you have managed to complete thousands of pieces of work to a high standard and keep your children learning. It may feel like it is never ending & that you can't do everything that is being required by the school but we are constantly amazed by what you are producing in these extraordinary times and it will pass.

We at Whinney Banks would like to say an enormous well done to you all for your efforts & let you know we are here to support you throughout, in whatever way we can.

Thank you for your continued support.

We look forward to welcoming your children back to school as soon as we are able.

Take care and stay safe.











